
 

Highlights                                                                                              March  2004    
 March 15th  Pack Meeting 7PM  Cake Bake 

 April 18th Parent Meeting 7PM MGCC 

 April 23rd  Scout Late Night  7-11:30PM  MGJH 

 April 26th Pack Meeting 7PM  Cub Scout Graduation 

Pack 484    
 Upcoming Training 

Cub Scout Roundtable will be 
held on Thursday, April 1st at 7:30 
at the Brooklyn Park LDS Church 
at 86th and Noble.   

Roundtables are held the first 
Thursday of each month  

Cub Scout Leader Training will 
be on Saturday, April 3rd, 8:15AM to 
1:30PM.  It is held at Osseo 
American Legion.  The cost is $15, 
which the pack will pay.  Partial 
position specific sessions are $3. 

Youth Protection Training will be 
on April 20th, TBA.  This course is 
free.  This course is STRONGLY 
encouraged for all leaders every 2 
years. 
 
Basic Adult Leader Outdoor 
Orientation (BALOO) will be held 
Saturday, April 24th.  The day begins 
at 7AM and runs until 3:30PM.  It is 
held at Rum River Scout Camp.  
The BSA requires that dens going 
on a den campout have at least 1 
BALOO trained adult with them. 
(This is not needed for a camp put 
on by the Viking Council) 
 
Webelos Outdoor Leader Training 
will be Saturday, April 24th  starting at 
8:30AM and runs until Noon on 
Sunday, April 25th.  This is held at 
Stearns Scout Camp.  Registration 
must be in by April 5th.  (A person 
with this training also qualifies as a 
BALOO trained leader.) 

Camping Opportunities 

 
Webelos Adventure Overnight 
will be held Friday, May 7th 6PM and 
runs until Saturday, May 8th at 3PM.  
This is open to current 3rd graders 
only.  A 1:1 parent/child ration is 
required.  The cost is $9 per person;  
no meals are included.   

Fun with Son registration forms 
were distributed at the B&G banquet.  
The July 16-17th date is being 
considered for our Pack date.  Scouts 
and dad always have a great time 
during this camping experience. 

Day Camp registration forms were 
also available at the B&G banquet.  
Ann White is coordinating the 
registration process for this camp.  
She would like to have 
registrations returned to her at 
tonight’s Pack meeting if possible.  
We need to provide some adult 
leadership for this camp.  The Viking 
Council would like 1 adult volunteer 
for every 4 scouts attending from our 
Pack.   

Webelos Camp Health forms and 
final payment for scouts and adult 
leaders planning to attend this camp 
need to be received by the scouting 
office by May 7th.  See your Den 
leader for more information.   

There is a very important 
informational meeting for leaders on 
April 3rd.  4th grade leaders meet 
11AM-12:30PM, 5th grade leaders 
meet 1PM-2:30PM. 

Cake Bake Tonight! 

Tonight is our annual Mary 
Student Memorial Cake 
Bake.  As an entrance fee, 
the Pack collects either $5 or 
food donations, both of 
which are given to the 
C.R.O.S.S. food shelf.  Our 
judges will be:  Jim Nelson, 
principal WLE, Shirley Clark, 
WLE secretary and 2 Boy 
Scouts from Pack 84.  

We will not be doing 
advancements tonight.  Next 
Pack meeting is April 26th.  
We will have Cub Scout 
Graduation then. 

 

 



Pack Activities 

The remaining assignments for Pack 
Activities are: 
Late Night April 23 MGJH- Den 10 
Park Clean up Sat. May 8 - Den 4 
Annual Picnic Mon. May 24 – Den 
9. 

Parent’s Meeting 

Everyone is welcome and encouraged 
to attend these meetings.  Please join 
us at the MGCC for our next 
meeting, Sunday, April 18th at 7PM. 

Bob Hughes, Rick Wiethorn, Thalia 
Camp and Greg Lieder attended the 
March meeting. 

Greg Lieder has volunteered to 
coordinate our Pack’s participation in 
the Maple Grove Parade.  THANK 
YOU GREG!!! 

 

Scout Late Night

This is a really fun evening for scouts 
and their families.  This year Late 
Night will be held at the Maple Grove 
Junior High School (MGJH) on 
Friday, April 23.  The fun begins at 
7PM and goes to 11:30PM.  The 
guarded pool will open at 7:30PM 
until 9:30PM.  There will be bingo, 
games, food, prizes, ping pong, and 
the gym will be available for 
basketball and volleyball.  Please bring 
your own basket or volleyball. 

To furnish the beverages and snacks 
we ask that each den provide juice or 
chips/snacks as assigned to that den.  
Tiger Den 13 – Juice; Tiger Den 8 – 
snacks/chips; Wolf Den 7 – Juice; 
Wolf Den 9 – snacks/chips; Bear 
Den 3 – Juice; Bear Den 4 – 

snacks/chips; Webelos Den 1 –Juice; 
Webelos Dens 2/10 – Snacks/Chips;  

Donations for prizes are greatly 
appreciated.  Please contact Pam 
Grierson (420-8129) for more 
information regarding making a 
donation or if you know of a business 
that might consider donating.  You 
can also call her for general 
information about Late Night.                                                

         

Summer Activity Awards   

It’s hard to believe it’s already time 
to plan our summer activities.  More 
information will be coming 
regarding these activities. 

Activity awards are given to Scouts 
who participate in at least 3 summer 
Pack activities.  These activities 
include the annual Pack picnic 5/24, 
Fun with Sons, Scout Day Camp, 
Webelos Camp, Maple Grove 
Parade 7/8, Twins Game, and 
August Bike and Swim day at Elm 
Creek Park. 

       
 

 

 

 

Blue & Gold Update 

Many THANKS go out to the Blue 
& Gold committee, Bill Scheig, 
Cindy Eklund, and Kevin Lysdahl, 
for organizing another fabulous 
evening.  It is wonderful to see so 
many of our scouts graduate to the 
next step of Scouting. We wish 
them ‘all the best’ as they continue 
to walk their scouting paths.  

Cross Food Shelf

Scouts are encouraged to bring non-
perishable food and personal hygiene 
items to Pack meetings each month.  .  
C.R.O.S.S. would also like to receive 
empty, one dozen egg cartons. 

    

 Pack Web Site 

Our Pack 484 web site is a great way 
to view past newsletters, access some 
great links like the Viking Council 
web site and the National BSA web 
site.  Check it out!!!  Put us on your 
favorites list! 

http://pack484scouts.tripod.com/ 

Maintained by David Smith 
bitsmithsys@comcast.net 

Newsletter respectfully submitted by 
Thalia Camp. (420-0904) 
srcamp@mindspring.com    

Scout Leaders:  

Cub Master, Rick Wiethorn (416-
6070). richardw@fapw-cpa.com 

Committee Chair, Bob Hughes (416-
3970) Hughesrj@comcast.net    

Assistant Cub Master, Bill Scheig 
(420-6583) bscheig@comcast.net 
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